
Notice of Possible Quorum 

for the Town of Pelican Board 

 

June 26, 2025, 5:00pm 

 

A quorum of the members of the Town of Pelican 

Board may be present during a public meeting on Hwy P construction 

 on Thursday, June 26, 2025, 5:00 pm at the 

Pelican Town Hall, to gather information about the project. 


